
Submitter: Carlton North 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency 
Management, Federal and World Affairs 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB947 

Vote no on this bill.  This is an unnecessary change and also unwelcome.  We the 

People are the militia.  The National Guard answer to leadership in the chain of 

command.  We the People do not answer to the government, it is the other way 

around. Vote no. 


